
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 25, 2015 

Thank you for your donation as a “Hole Sponsor” to the 8th 

Annual Red Hat golf outing on August 23, 2015.  All money 

Collected from businesses sponsoring this event is divided 

Between Essentia Health – St. Mary’s and St. Luke’s Foundation 

Cancer Care Fund.  We are happy to report that with your support 

We were able to donate $3,350.00 each to Essentia Health – 

St. Mary’s Hospital and St. Luke’s Foundation Cancer Care Fund. 

 

We look forward to your continued support as we make this an 

Annual event. 

Thank you. 

Red Hat Chapter #39569 – Superior, WI 

 


